
 

Crookham Village Conservation Area Appraisal 2024   

Statement of Community Consultation 

This appraisal was undertaken as a Parish Council led project with the involvement 
of the local community.  In addition, Hart District Council was consulted at every 
stage of the process. The important views locations were identified and local 
buildings assessed by the consultant appointed by the parish council in consultation 
with the parish council and local stakeholders who have provided feedback at each 
stage of the process. Residents were kept informed of the progress of this project 
through regular updates in the Parish Newsletter delivered to all residents on a 
regular basis. 

Following the completion of the draft appraisal, which was agreed by members of 
Crookham Village Parish Council, this went to public consultation on 29 June 2023. 
A brief introduction to the new Conservation Statement was provided to residents in 
the form of a well-attended introductory meeting at the Women’s Institute Hall in 
Crookham Village on 29 June 2023. Both the presentation and the consultation were 
widely publicised by means of adverts on the Parish Council website, flyers delivered 
throughout the Parish and a feature in the Spring 2023 edition of the Parish 
Newsletter.  

All the comments received by the consultation closing date of 24 August 2023 were 
summarised, analysed by Crookham Village Parish Council and their advisor and the 
draft updated to reflect the responses.  This include a total revision to comply with 
the format required by Hart District Council.  As a result of the extent of the changes, 
it was agreed that a second consultation should be held.  Again, this was advertised 
on the Parish Council website and residents were informed by means of flyers to 
residents.  At the start of the 4 week consultation on 6 December 2023, individual; 
emails were sent to all those who had commented as part of the first consultation.   
At the end of the second consultation on 3 January 2024, all comments received 
were again summarised, analysed by Crookham Village Parish Council and their 
advisor and the draft updated to reflect the responses. 


